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900 Commerce Drive                                                                           Phone: (518) 489-1377
                                                          Clifton Park, NY 12065                                                                        Fax: (518) 453-9284
                                                                                                        www.smartlu83.org
~ February 2024 ~ Newsletter ~
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE

Our next regular meeting will be held on 

Thursday, February 15, 2024 at 5:30 pm

SPECIAL GUEST 
SMART GENERAL PRESIDENT, MICHAEL COLEMAN 
IS SCHEDULED TO ATTEND.
All Local 83 members are encouraged to attend.

From the desk of Business Representative John Shustz: Work will remain slow over the next few months with a possible pick up over the summer. Just a reminder if you are out of work and interested in a job bank call there are plenty of incentives and per diems to make traveling more than worth it. Feel free to call me at (518)709-3691 if you have any questions. Work should be getting better towards the end of the year when some of the bigger projects start up. I will be out hitting jobsites and if you’d like me to come to yours give me a call.
JATC News:  The JATC is in the process of hiring a full-time coordinator to head the apprenticeship training program for LU 83.  Interested candidates should submit their resume and cover letter to the union hall no later than Friday, March 8th.  Applicants can drop them off to the hall in a sealed envelope marked JATC Coordinator Position or by mail JATC Coordinator Position, 900 Commerce Drive, Clifton Park NY 12065.
UNION MAILINGS:

As you are aware, Local Union 83 has recently gone through multiple changes, we strongly encourage all members to open every piece of mail you may receive in a LU 83 envelope to ensure you are current with the status of your local.
ARE YOUR DUES PAID? Just a reminder that all dues should be paid prior to the first of the month to ensure that you are current.  This means your March dues should be paid prior to the first of the month to be in good standing.  

VESTED IN THE NPF? Are you vested with the National Pension? The fund office will be reaching out to over 150 members who have worked the required five years and have never filed vesting paperwork with the National Pension.  We encourage you to complete this paperwork as soon as possible and submit it back to the fund office with the required documentation for submission.  If you have any questions, please contact Marilyn at extension 314.
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